
August 10, 2018         Highlights from Harris  

 

Hello Harris Families! 

We have had a great start to the school year!  Thank you for having such wonderful 
children. 

 

A few important items: 

● Harris warmly welcomes our new staff:   
Instructional Assistants- 
Marti McCarley 
Sarah Phillipy 
Candace Privett 
Crystal Stanley 
 

● Student Drop Off/Pick UP  
 At Harris Elementary School, safety is our number one priority.   
1.Please drop off/pick up car riders at the back door of Harris.  
2. Follow the line and remain in your car.   
3.If you need to walk with your child, you will need to park in the north parking lot 
(closest to the playground) and walk your child around on the sidewalk.    
4. Only buses (no cars) are allowed to drop off and pick up students in the front 
of the building. Walkers may enter & exit the front doors.  
5. Please remember to send a note to your child’s teacher if the regular 
procedure changes for the day. 
 

● Students eating breakfast may enter the building at 7:30 a.m.  All other students 
will go to their classrooms at 7:40 a.m.  

 
● HANCOCK COUNTY PUBLIC LIBRARY CARDS 

ALL STUDENT CARDS are on a renewal cycle for this year. We are not issuing 
new cards or updated labels. They will still have the OLD date on the physical 
card. Even though they say expired 2018, they are now renewed until 2021.  If 
you would like an updated label or a new card for your child, please contact the 
HCPL.  
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
● BOYS AND GIRLS CLUB OF HANCOCK COUNTY 

The Boys and Girls Club is having a blood drive this Saturday, August 11th along 
with a back to school bash for all children. They will have a dunk tank, cotton 
candy, outdoor bowling, and other activities.  Come and have fun and save a life 
by giving blood!! You can sign up online 
https://www.donorpoint.org/donor/schedules/drive_schedule/122200 
or just show up to give blood between 10am and 2pm. 
 

● UPCOMING DATES 
August 14   School Picture Day 
September 3   Labor Day-No School 
September 10-14  Book Fair 
September 12  First PTO Meeting of the year at 2:30 pm in the library 
September 28  VIP (Very Important Person) Day 9:00-10:00 am 
(more information will be coming home soon) 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Have a great weekend, 
Mrs. Jan Kehrt, Principal 
 
 
 


